
Question 1: 

We reviewed the RFP and we have one follow-up question. Is it possible to change the sample 
pricing date to March 28 or 29? As you know, MMD is released each day at 3:00PM. 

Answer: Yes. The sample pricing date is changed to March 29, from March 30. 

 

Question 2: 

In reviewing the RFP request, it states that the Respondents should submit electronic copies to 
the online portal via link provided. The link provided does not take you to a portal where you can 
upload any documents. Can you please advise as to how documents are to be uploaded? 

Answer: Please submit electronic responses of the RFP to: francis.quinn@treasury.ri.gov. the 
online portal is currently unavailable. 
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